



General Manager's Office
University Hospital Galway
Newcastle Road

Galway Tel: (091) 544200

26th June, 2024

REF: PQ 21706/24

RE: To ask the Minister for Health the number of nurses who have left their jobs at University Hospital Galway in each of the past ten years, and to date in 2024. -Peadar Tóibín

Dear Deputy Toibin,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply to you directly in the context of the request for information referenced above.

In response to your query, please see the following information:

Nursing & Midwifery

| Year | Leavers |
|-------------------------------|---------|
| 2014 | 110 |
| 2015 | 123 |
| 2016 | 138 |
| 2017 | 130 |
| 2018 | 107 |
| 2019 | 153 |
| 2020 | 124 |
| 2021 | 161 |
| 2022 | 205 |
| 2023 | 185 |
| 2024 to 20/06/2024 | 112 |
| Total from 2014 to 20/06/2024 | 1548 |

Yours sincerely,

Chris Kane

General Manager

Galway University Hospitals